
 

                    

    Welcome to the New Railroad Information Depot 
                                            One stop for your benefit needs 
     

 

Wouldn’t it be nice to know there is one place Railroad employees can go to find information 
about most of your benefit needs, regardless of which benefit administrator provides your   
coverage?  Wonder no more, because coming mid-March is the newly redesigned Railroad 
Information Depot at www.rrinfodepot.com.  Anyone already familiar with the existing Railroad 
Information Depot web site will find the new web site contains not only all the prior available 
information, but much, much more!  The content has been upgraded and enhanced, and the 
look of the web site has undergone a dramatic makeover to provide Railroad employees with a 
one-stop information center that addresses many of your benefit needs, regardless of the 
company administering your benefits.  

Each of the benefit administrators shown below will now have a homepage at the 
Railroad Information Depot, providing Railroad employees with a central point of access 
to all of them: 

 
 

 

   
 

 

               
 

 
 

Here are some of the categories you will find at the new and improved Railroad 
Information Depot: 
 

 

► Alerts and Important Dates highlighted, for example, the Annual Open Enrollment Period. 
► Current Topics of Interest and News regarding specific health issues like Glaucoma or 

Congenital Heart Defects.   
► On-line access to each of the Summary Plan Descriptions (i.e., Employee Plan booklets). 
► Information regarding Medical Care, Mental Health & Substance Abuse, Disease 

Management, Wellness Programs, Pharmacy, Dental, Life, Vision, and Supplemental 
Sickness benefits, regardless of the benefit administrator. 

► Links to find network providers, helpful tools and educational materials, contact 
information, and various forms you may need.  

► Dedicated Retirement section that provides information and links to assist you as you 
transition into retirement. 

► Railroad Enrollment Services information to ensure that you understand who is eligible 
for coverage under your Plan and the documentation that is required.  

 
 

The newly designed web site will be available mid-March to provide easier access to benefit 
information for all Railroad employees.  Once at the web site, simply navigate over a topic to 
read more about what it offers and, if it’s what you are looking for, simply click on the topic to 
find more in-depth information. 
 

Look for a postcard in your mail soon announcing the launch of this exciting new resource.  
 

Along the journey of life, arrive wiser, arrive healthier, arrive happier! 
(Note: Information on this site does not apply to AMTRAK employees.) 


